Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  October 26, 2020
Zoom Meeting; 6:30pm

Present at the meeting were;
John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Kristen Jocums, , Andrea Barnhurst, Sally Utt, Arona Rosegold, Sara Fraser (for the check-in)

MINUTES
Carolyn motioned to approve the minutes, and Andrea seconded the motion, and the September minutes were approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT	
The Chapter bank balance remains at $2485.14.
Sally moved to approve the Treasurer’s report, and Arona seconded this motion, and the Treasurer’s Report was accepted.

OLD BUSINESS
*MASK PROJECT
Our masks should be available on Wednesday October 28.      The County is currently out of child masks. 
  The gloves will come in 100 count boxes.
  There will be 30, 8oz bottles of hand sanitizer, and we think they should be portioned out, 1 per household.
  The bulk of the hand sanitizer would come in a gallon jug which we would have to reportion into small bottles, and we have agreed that we are NOT up for this task!
  Andrea will need to make a few changes to our flyer in order to reflect what will be available now.

OREGON STATE CONVENTION
Registration
  Those planning to attend this year’s virtual Convention need to register separately for voting, and attending.

Door Prizes
  After some discussion, John moved to donate 5,  $15 Amazon gift cards as door prizes at State Convention, and Sally seconded the motion. The motion was approved, so our Chapter will be donating 5 Amazon gift cards in the amount of $15 each.

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS
Andrea is trying to follow up on this, but right now there is a lot going on, and  it’s being a slow process. 
  *City Club is hosting a webinar tomorrow with wildfire experts. Carolyn will send out the link to anyone who is interested in attending.

MAIL CHIMP
Should we continue to keep our Mail Chimp account? 
If we want to keep it we will need to find ways to use it a little more.  For example, we can send out information about the Mask Project, and  our monthly meeting reminders.
We have the free account, and have decided to hold on to it for now, but will keep revisiting the question.

MASK PROJECT   (revisited)
 Kristen will get in touch with us once the supplies have arrived at her place.
 Carolyn will print out 100 of the NFB informational flyers.
 John will find out from Dial-A-Bus, exactly how they will be letting their clients know about our project.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
